
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 12/22/2010 4:39:42 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: grc person

Hey there,

Who is an expert on GRC issues that I would briefly speak with at PG&E? I wanted to ask a question 
about a new tax provision.

Marzia Zafar.Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov..415-703..1997
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